AUG 17 %

Docket Nos. 50-334
50412

Mr. 1. D. Sieber

Vice President

Nuclear Group

Dugquesne Light Company

Post Office Box 4

Shippingport, Pennsylvania 15077

Dear Mr, Sieber:
SUBIECT:  COMBINED INSISCTION 50-334/91-80 AND S0-412/91-%

This refers to your letters dated May 8, 1992, June 12, 1992 and July 20, 1992, in response to
our letter dated April 1, 1992,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your letier.
These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is apreciated.

Sincerely,

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
A:RL91BO




ra

1. D, Sieber

o¢ w/encl:

G. S, Thomas, General Manager, Corporate Nuclear Services
N. R, Tonel, sManager, Nuclear Safety

T, Newoson, General Manager, Nuclear Operations

K. D. {irada, Manager, Quality Service Unit
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